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 To: records@wutc.wa.gov
 cc:  
 Subject: Rulemaking on Emergency Information 

 
 
 
Gentlemen 

As a non-facilities based provider, we lease lines one-by-one from Qwest or Verizon as 
needed to resell to individual residential customers.  As a result, we are totally dependent 
on Qwest and/or Verizon to deal with network operations and emergencies.  Please 
consider whatever plans and emergency information they file on this matter to be our 
plans and numbers as we would simply have to refer you to them for information and 
assistance.  If there are any questions, please contact Sharon Schroll at 
sharonpsi@yahoo.com.  Thank you. 


